
    

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Willow Bank Infant School Newsletter 
  

Diary Dates : 

December: 

8th Dress Rehearsal 
for Nativities 

9th Family Nativity 
Performance 

12th EYFS Nativity  

13th KS1 & EYFS 
Nativities 

14th KS1 Nativity 

15th Christmas Meal  

Christmas Jumper 
Day 

19th Carols 

20th End of Term 
Party 

 

 

From the Headteacher:               2nd December 2016 
The end of another busy week! Timing is really flying by!  

The children have been rehearsing their Christmas plays, and we are 
looking forward to performing for you next week! 

I would like to invite your feedback about the newsletter- are you 
happy with the current format, and if not what suggestions do you have? 
Is the information in it relevant and useful? What else would you like to 
see? The newsletter is our main means of communicating what has 
been happening in school and allows us to remind you of important up-
coming events and dates for your diary. Please let me know what you 
think- it is important that it fulfils the needs of the parent body, You are 
welcome to write your ideas and hand them in to your child’s class 
teacher, or email the school with your responses. Thank you! 

A very big thank you to all the lovely volunteers and helpers, as well as 
the staff, for ensuring a successful and enjoyable school trip to the ‘Elves 
and the Shoemaker production’. The children had a marvellous time and 
we were complimented on their behaviour by the team at Norden Farm. 
Thank you also to the PTA for subsidising the trip for us, 

 

A gentle reminder to parents who are driving onto the school grounds- 
please drive slowly and carefully, as there may be little pedestrians 
about, and also, please do not park in the Infant school parking lot, 
particularly in the morning, as it prevents the  staff from parking and 
causes difficulties for access. Thank you! 

Michelle Masters 

Remember: 

 Sign up for 

Christmas 

Play tickets 

 

From the PTA: 
Christmas Fayre - Friday 9th December. 
The following stalls will be at the Christmas Fayre,  Kids bee happy sand art, Isla 
grace jewellery, Tropics cosmetics, Phoenix cards and Carozel jewellery. Please 
pop along and have a look at their beautiful items for sale.  
We are still collecting donations of chocolates and good quality teddies for our 
popular tombola stalls. Donations can be placed in the blue boxes or under the 
PTA safe in reception. 
 
Unfortunately we have not had enough volunteers to run all the stalls that we 
had planned. If you are able to volunteer to help man a stall for 30 minutes 
between 3.15-5.15pm please do get in touch with us. The Children love these 
events and all the money raised funds extra activities and resources for the 
school. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Contact us. 
If you need to contact the PTA our email address is 
www.wbis.pta@hotmail.com 

 

http://www.wbis.pta@hotmail.com/


 

                    

 

 

                    

 

 

 

           

 

 

Congratulations to these children for earning the Headteacher’s award! 

Happy Birthday to these children! 

Congratulations to these children for earning a Headteacher’s Award! 



 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Owls Class for winning Gem Bear this week! 


